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24th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 
 
 
RE: August Results Day 
 
We are writing to inform you of our plans for the Y11 and Y13 Results Days in August. It is a wonderful 
opportunity to celebrate success and provide support and guidance for students about their next steps in 
education. Please read the relevant information below regarding the plans for both days. 
 

Year 13 Results Day – Thursday 15th August 2024 

Students will be invited into the school building through the main entrance between 8.30am and 10.30am. 

Students will go to Level 2 where they will be greeted by members of staff. They will be invited into the Sixth 

Form Study Area in small groups and will be given their A-Level or equivalent results on a printed sheet. 

Students who have applied to university will be able to log into UCAS Track (from 8.00am) to see if they have 

secured their university course of choice. Some students may receive an email directly from the university too. If 

a student has not met the grade requirements to secure a place at their chosen university but still wish to go, they 

can still apply to alternative courses via the Clearing process. Please click here to find out more about how the 

process works. The Sixth Form Team will be also in school to support students in finding alternative University 

places on Results Day. 

 

Year 11 Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 2024 

Students will be invited into the school building through the main entrance between 8.30am and 10.30am. 

Students will go to Level 2 where they will be greeted by members of staff. They will be invited into the 

Auditorium in small groups and will be given their GCSE results on a printed sheet. 

If students have achieved the grades required for entry into our Sixth Form, they will receive an acceptance email 

confirming their place. If grade requirements have not been met, the Sixth Form Team will be in contact to 

discuss options. Students may need to consider an alternative course at a college instead.  
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Emailing Exam Results 

We understand that not every student will be able to come into the school building to collect their results, 

although we strongly encourage those who can to do so, as it is a memorable experience. 

To ensure all students receive their grades, all exam results will be emailed to students at 9.30am on the 

relevant Results Day regardless of whether they come into school or not. There is no longer a need to provide an 

envelope for them to be posted out as results can now be sent digitally. To view results electronically students 

will need to log on to their East Barnet School email (Outlook) account. 

If you have any questions regarding the Results Days, please email info@eastbarnetschool.com and your email 

will be forwarded to the relevant member of staff. Please note that this email will be monitored during the results 

period, however sixth form staff will only pick up emails sporadically, therefore it is important to be in school on 

the day.  

We very much look forward to seeing all our wonderful students in August. They have conducted themselves 

superbly during the busy exam period and we wish them every success in their GCSEs and A-Levels.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

J Maserejje 
Assistant Headteacher 
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